We strongly oppose HB2510. It is unacceptable for any government entity to dictate what a home occupant will or will not do in their
own home. Requiring an occupant to secure a firearm in their own home in any way infringes on 2nd amendment rights. Current
firearm laws and restrictions have already proven that these kinds of restrictions do not prevent criminal behavior and will only have
reactionary consequences, it cannot be enforced until a crime has occurred. This will be nothing more than another law with no
teeth other than to punish someone after the fact whether they had any part in the crime or not, resulting from an unlocked firearm.

It does not prevent crime. Like so many other useless laws, Oregon gun owners will not follow this one. We are tired of pointless
legislation and taxation. The Oregon legislature needs to consider all constituents of the state. We oppose HB2510 and urge the
legislature to vote against it.
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